ALLANDALE NEIGHBOURHOOD ASSOCIATION
¢/o Joyce Beauchamp, Chair
14 Cumberland St., Barrie ON L4N 2P4

September 13, 2018

By e-mail to ryan.white@barrie.ca

Ryan White

Heritage Barrie Staff Liaison

Planning and Building Services Department
City of Barrie

70 Collier Street,

Barrie Ontario

Dear Mr. White:
Re:  Proposed Additions to Municipal Heritage Register

We are the Allandale Neighbourhood Association. As you are aware, there are a number of
buildings in Allandale that are worthy of protection as heritage buildings. We have consulted
the City of Barrie’s procedure for listing non-designated properties on the Municipal Heritage
Register. We hereby request, as an advisory committee, that the following properties be
placed on the Register:

The Farmhouse Restaurant — 268 Bradford Street

5 Tiffin Street

4 Essa Road

8 Essa Road

66 Tiffin Street, formerly Allandale Schoolhouse
Essa Road Presbyterian Church — 59 Essa Road
Loyal Order of Orange Lodge — 7 Burton Avenue
Unity Christian High School, formerly King Edward Elementary School — 25 Burton
Avenue

9. St. George’s Anglican Church — 9 Granville Street
10. Burton Avenue United Church — 37 Burton Avenue.
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Each of these buildings has played a significant role in the public life of Allandale. Some are
now occupied by tenants and some are occupied by owners. We have had difficulty contacting
owners in some cases.



Attached are photographs of each building. With respect to 66 Tiffin Street, we are advised
that the interior is somewhat preserved. It is a wooden dome construction with the initiais of
students carved in the beams. Like 66 Tiffin Street, each of these buildings has historical
significance. Each of the churches, for example, recently assembled a history for presentation
at an Allandale Neighbourhood Association meeting. Many of the buildings are documented in
historical photographs.

We ask that you kindly begin the process set out in your Municipal Heritage Register fact sheet
and advise us if there is anything else you need from us at this point.

Yours truly,

Joyce M. Beauchamp
Chair, Allandale Neighbourhood Association



